
 

                                                                                                                              September 2021 
 

Dear Parents: 
 

Welcome to the fourth grade! The following list is what your child will need to be prepared                 

for the new school year. 
 

● 3 Marble Composition Notebooks  

o One ELA o One Science/Social Studies 

o One Math  

          (*Please label each of the notebooks with your child’s name). 
 

● 4 Pocket folders (Preferably Plastic) 

o One red (Homework/Notes) o One Green (Science/SS) 

o One Yellow (ELA) o One White (Clusters) 

         (* Please label all folders with your child’s name). 
 

● Two packages of loose leaf paper 

● Two packages of computer paper 

● One box of Two Gallon Ziploc bags 

● Three tubes of Clorox or Lysol disinfecting wipes 

● Two rolls of paper towels 

● Two boxes of facial tissue  

● One box of baby wipes 

 

        For your child’s personal use at school: 

● Soft pencil case with: 

o #2 pencils sharpened 

o Pencil sharpener 

o Eraser 

o One yellow highlighter 

o Colored pencils 

o Good scissors (i.e. Fiskar)  

o Glue stick 

o Earbuds/headphones  
 

         NOTE: Please keep in mind that supplies run out. There is a good chance that we will be needing  

     some of the above items replenished mid-year. 

                                                                    

                                                                         Thank You, 

                                                                           Fourth Grade Teachers 


